
From now through August, you’ll receive the weekly New Raider News newsletter, with all the
information you need to know as an incoming student. You’ll get reminders about next steps

and tips to prepare for life on campus. Come fall, you’ll be ready. 

Get the Most Out Of Your UMU Education 

The University of Mount Union offers relevant academic programs with hands-on experience in
high-demand fields. We provide an exceptional education that combines breadth and depth of
learning with the skills employers value most. Your academic experience at Mount Union will

prepare you for success in the 21st century, and what sets us apart is the personal attention our
faculty and staff offer.

https://mx.technolutions.net/mpss/c/_QA/jM0HAA/t.2qo/3nUXCMs1QmG56563_2MsFA/h0/laCycbjzuDwe-2BXNTOL9-2FdrzxTW5bOpCM-2F1xZud55EVeUq19C5n-2BGjbkcK4N1zqdo


New Student Email Past Editions of NRN New Student Checklists
New Raider News will be
sent to your UMU email

address starting soon. You can
find your UMU email address
by logging into your student

portal. 

View previous editions of NRN
on our website. If you miss an
issue, we've got you covered. 

View the First-Time Student
Checklist for a detailed timeline

of your next steps. 

   Summer Preview Living On Campus
Preview registration will open in early May!
Check out the session dates and determine
your top 2 sessions! You will list them when

Preview registration starts.

Check out first-year residence hall options
by clicking on Traditional Residence Halls under

Mount Union Housing Options. You will rank
the options when the housing application

becomes available.

Sincerely, 
Office of First Year Initiatives
University of Mount Union 
Email: firstyear@mountunion.edu
Phone: (330) 823-8685
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